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    Thursday 29th June 2017
Dear Parents,
Our school looks fabulous with its new exterior coat of paint.  Thank you Jim Carter and Gary Cameron for transforming our school.

Good luck to the Year 3 and 4 children who are at Path Hill in Goring for their field trip, sleeping in tents! Foundation are leaving tomorrow for their trip to Bristol Zoo. Thank you to all the staff and parent helpers who have supported these exceptional visits.

The children will be meeting their new teacher and teaching assistant teams on Monday afternoon.  Please see the staffing list below for your information.  Term starts for the children on Wednesday 6th September 17.  You will be invited to a parents meeting after school to meet your child’s new teacher and find out more about the timetable and curriculum.  These meetings will take place between 6th-15th September.

	Year group
	Teacher
	Additional teacher due to part time, NQT time or leadership time
	Teaching assistant team 

	Foundation class
	Miss Jess Bakewell
	Mrs Katie Roberts (Friday–Covering NQT time)
	Daisy Breakspear and Wendy Breakspear

	Year 1
	Mrs Sarah McNaught
	
	Sarah Page, Sylvia Ward and Emma Robins

	Year 2
	Mrs Kerry Mascord (KS1 co-ordinator)
	Mrs Anna Kerman (Friday)
	Annie Davis and Jane Mundy

	Year 3
	Miss Phoebe Lane
	Mrs Anna Kerman (Wednesday –covering NQT time) 
	Sarah Anderson

	Year 4
	Miss Claire Lovegrove
	
	Lisa Horler-Wallis and Caroline Ellacott

Justine Powling and Sharon Roberts

	Year 5
	Mr Joe Burbank

(Assistant Head Teacher)
	Mrs Anna Kerman (Thursday)
	Jenny Bahar and Marie Martin

	Year 6
	Mrs Catherine Cargill 

(Key Stage 2 co-ordinator)
	
	Ben Little, Sharon Roberts and Caroline Ellacott

Anne-Rowe


	SEN 
interventions
	Mrs Katie Roberts (SEND co-ordinator), Annie Davis (SEND support TA)

Mrs Tracy Young – interventions TA


Please note – some Teaching Assistants are part time and others are full time –each class has varying needs.

Sports Day is Wednesday 5th July – KS1 and Camel races start at 9.30am. KS2 starts at 1.15pm. I hope all the parents have been practicing all year round for the parents’ races; I look forward to seeing you all there.

Reports to parents - 4th July –Please ask your child’s teacher if you require an additional copy of the report for parents living in separate residences.  
Have a lovely weekend.







Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Kasey and Aleah. Thank you for your help.  


Charity Marathon Run

Thank you to everyone who has sponsored me so far.

As some of you will already know, I will be running 26.2 miles in the Abingdon Marathon later this year. I am trying to raise money for 2 charities very close to my heart – Alzheimer’s Research UK and the British Heart Foundation.

Both charities are focused on finding cures for diseases that affect people of all ages (not just the elderly) in so many families across the UK.

I’m training hard and I am determined to finish the race in a good time and not let myself or those who kindly sponsor me down!

If you are able to make a donation – however small – it would be greatly appreciated.

Please visit my Just Giving Page to donate on line: http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/PennyCharlton
Alternatively, please send in a donation to the school office.

Many thanks

Penny (School Office)


 

CLASS NEWS
 Year F   This week we have enjoyed learning about positional language. We have created 
               treasure maps and directed the BEEBOTS to find the treasure! We have also 
               invented our own pirates and written a description about them. 

 Year 1   In Year 1 we have been practising hard for Sports Day and showing Mrs Mascord 

               how clever we are with our assessments.
 Year 2   This week we have been planning and writing recounts of our trip last week.  We 

               have also been investigating where our food comes from in geography.
 Year 3
This week Year 3 have been revising column addition in maths and working 

               together to peer assess our instruction writing.  We have also had a great time on 

               our residential trip. 
 Year 4   Year 4 have been learning about changes to the environment in science and worked really hard in teams to produce some great posters this week.  In maths we have been measuring and converting lengths.   We all had a great time on our trip to Path Hill.

Year 5   This week, in Year 5, we spent time learning how to pass the baton in relay races in PE and then developed this to learn how to speed up more rapidly! In maths, we have been looking at improper fractions- some of us can balance them without using a bar model! 
 Year 6   In Year 6, in science, we have been learning about lung capacity by blowing up a

               balloon, with one puff, and measuring the circumference.  We have also been 

               practising for Sports Day in PE.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F   Alandria for always trying her best and being kind to all her friends.
              Madison for doing some fantastic descriptive writing about a pirate. 

Year 1   Alfie J for showing more confidence in speaking in front of an audience and 

              sharing his ideas.  Jessica for showing more independence and determination to

              try things for herself.
Year 2   Sophia and Alfie Belcher for writing superb recounts of our trip to the Living

              Rainforest last week.
Year 3   All of Year 3 for fantastic behaviour and demonstrating great learning powers on 
              our class trip.
Year 4   All of Year 4 for showing good learning powers on their trip.
Year 5   The whole of Year 5 for doing a brilliant class assembly! 
Year 6   Kasey and Zachary for amazing effort in our PSHCE discussions this week –

              sharing their thoughts and ideas.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Foundation for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 1!
Summer Disco and BBQ
On Friday 7th July (6:30-8:30pm) Friends of Stockham will be hosting their annual Summer Disco & BBQ. There will be a disco, games, BBQ, bar, ice cream, inflatable slide, face painting, glitter tattoos & more. Entry is £1 per person (paid on the gate). As always, children MUST be accompanied by an adult. Thank you for your support friendsofstockham@gmail.com
"Camel Summer Fete and Raffle This Sunday:
The Camel Fundraising Committee are organising an afternoon of fun and refreshments at their Summer Fete. There will be games, ice creams, cream teas, a bouncy castle and a grand raffle and lots more stalls and activities. Please come along this Sunday 2nd July between 2 and 5 at Stockham School. Entry £1 each.

Raffle tickets will be available for the draw on the day with some brilliant prizes available ...  Miele Vacuum Cleaner, DAB radio from Ledburys, Luxury Hamper, Tiny Footprints Photoshoot voucher, Beauty and Fitness vouchers, a Motorlux MOT and lots and lots of tickets for family fun and days out."

School Uniform
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Place your order by
Friday 11th August
2017 for back to
school delivery.

DON'T LEAVE
IT TOO LATE!

ACT NOW

BEAT THE
RUSH#
Visit your local store
19 or order online at:

18

Order your son/daughter's uniform online or visit the
store NOW! Do NOT leave it until the last moment. Remember after 11th August
2017 we cannot guarantee to have stock in time for when your child goes back  PMIG
to school. We don’t want to let you down so help us to help you!

AND SO MUCH MORE




If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










